
 

 

March 17, 2020 
 
 
To Our Valued Customers: 
 
In these uncertain times we remain committed to serve you. Our branch locations across the US are 
open to fulfill shipping commitments and provide customer service and technical support. Our local 
teams and corporate staff are available to assist you. 
 
We have taken steps to ensure the safety and protection of our associates by directing those who can 
perform their duties from home to do so. This will provide more “social distancing” for those individuals 
who are staffing our counters, warehouses and shipping/receiving departments. We are following all 
CDC recommendations and taking extra precautions to wipe down our counter areas and maintain the 
cleanliness of our facilities for your protection.  
 
We appreciate the important work that you do and are committed to serve your needs during these 
difficult times. Stay safe and know that we are here to support you. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
Darrin Anderson 
Chief Executive Officer 
 


